
 

Covid-19 Guidelines for Visitors 
 

To minimise risk to children and staff, we respectfully ask that you read 

and abide by the following measures: 
 

 Visits to the site are by appointment only. Please email or phone the school to 

arrange a time. 01209 713944    secretary@st-johns.cornwall.sch.uk 

 Is your visit essential? We are limiting the reasons for coming on site to: child 

protection and safeguarding visits, health and safety and compliance checks 

and delivery of goods. All other communication is by email or phone. 

 Wash your hands before coming on site. 

 Enter the building through the main reception area and use the hand sanitiser 

provided. 

 Sign the visitor book, making sure you leave your contact details for NHS Test 

and Trace purposes. 

 Keep your visit prompt, following guidance from staff about the safest routes 

to walk around the building. 

 Keep your distance from staff and children - at least 2m. 

 Please cancel your visit if you have any virus symptoms, are awaiting a test    

result or are required to self-isolate on behalf of a household member. You 

must also not come on site if you are within the 14 day quarantine period from 

specific foreign travel. 

 

Latest government guidance and advice: www.gov.uk/coronavirus 

Getting tested: www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test  

NHS Test and Trace: www.gov.uk/guidance/nhs-test-and-trace-how-it-works 

Foreign travel advice: www.gov.uk/foreign-travel-advice 

 

Thank you for supporting us whilst visiting our school    

https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/nhs-test-and-trace-how-it-works
https://www.gov.uk/foreign-travel-advice

